
Minutes 

The Randolph Forest Commission 

June 1, 2022 

Members Present: John Scarinza, Walter Graff, Mark Kelley (by 

video) 

Alternates Present: David Willcox 

Others Present: David Degruttola 

 The chairman opened the meeting at 7:00 pm. He appointed David Willcox 

to sit for Laura Brockett. Then he asked if there were any changes needed in the 

May minutes. None were offered. Mark moved that they be adopted as written. 

Walter seconded the motion and it was adopted. 

 

 The Commission approved an invoice from LandVest in the amount of 

$1,423.41. It covered several subjects including the bridge project, deed research 

relating to the r-o-w behind the Wagon Wheel Restaurant and preparation of the 

baseline documentation related to the Parker easement. 

 

 The Commission also received a check for $40.56 from LandVest. It was the 

final installment of stumpage payments related to the Farrar Farm timber harvest. 

 

 A brief discussion of the bridge project then took place and, at 7:30 the 

Commission received a briefing – by Zoom - on the potential value of a carbon 

credit contract from Tommie Elder of BlueSource. 

 

 There being no further business, the meeting was concluded by general 

consent at 8:55 pm. 

 

        Respectfully submitted   

 

        David L. Willcox 

         Acting Secretary 

 

Posted at the Town Hall June 2, 2022 


